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Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

FW: Open SB seat

1 message

Linda <lparent@richmondvt.gov> Mon, Aug 9, 2021 at 11:02 AM
To: Josh Arneson <jarneson@richmondvt.gov>

-----Original Message-----

From: Katie Mather <idontwantalloys@gmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 10:23 AM

To: lparent@richmondvt.gov

Subject: Open SB seat


To the Richmond Select board, 


I am writing to express my willingness to and interest in filling the seat recently vacated by Select board member Cody
Quattrocci. Having very recently served, I believe I could quickly get up to speed with new issues while I am also still
familiar with issues we have been dealing with in the last two and a half years. 


I am currently working with Josh Arneson as a project “co-manager” on the redesign of the website, and would want to
continue work on that project as a member of the board. 


I would not seek re-election at the next opportunity, which would give the resident of Richmond an opportunity to actually
vote on the person who will hold this seat for the coming two years. 


Thanks you for all the work you do—I look forward to perhaps working with you again in service to our town. 


Sincerely, 

Katie Mather 
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